
Good news for good neighbors Fall 2020

Radnor-Winston Annual Meeting! 
Wednesday, Oct. 14, 7:00 pm

Via Zoom: Register at http://bit.ly/RWIA2020 

Without a Progressive Porch Party this year, let’s all 
check in virtually, welcome some new neighbors, 
and hear the latest on the Census and voting this 
fall. What is new in our neighborhood and on the 
York Road corridor? Who will our neighborhood’s 
leadership be for 
2021? 

Please come find out 
at our October 14, 7:00 
pm Annual Meeting 
and help elect our 
2021 leadership! Our 
proposed Radnor 
Winston Improvement 
Association (RWIA) 
board slate for 2021 is substantially the same as our 
2020 board (at left), but with a few changes:

•Emily Finton will take over from Michael James as 
Vice President.
•Laine and Michael Scott-Nelson will take over for 
Emily as Crowson block captain.
•Lia Purpura will relieve Helen Hardesty as 
Woodford/Norwood block captain.

Contact Dan Pontious at dan.pontious@icloud.com 
with any questions.
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Radnor Winston 
Improvement Association 

President 
Dan Pontious, 406 Woodford 
dan.pontious@icloud.com (410) 
340-9912 
Vice President            
Michael James, 404 Rossiter 
thejamesfam@msn.com  
Treasurer 
Dru Schmidt-Perkins, 400 
Winston 
dschmidtperkins@gmail.com 
(410) 258-8601 
Secretary 
Peter Conrad, 5110 Norwood 
pgreenlie@gmail.com (443) 
388-0190 

Block captains: 

Charter Oak/Norwood S. 
Alyssa Stokes, 304 Charter Oak 
alyssastokes@gmail.com  
Crowson 
Emily Finton, 4805 Crowson 
emilyfinton@hotmail.com (443) 
610-7122 
Norwood N./Woodford 
Helen Hardesty, 404 Woodford 
hel_clay@hotmail.com  
Radnor 
Ricky Stinson, 308 Radnor 
rickystinson@hotmail.com  
Rossiter 
Kelly Lloyd, 333 Rossiter 
Kelloyd3@gmail.com 
Underwood/Whiteford/
Notre Dame 
Harold Morales, 5109 Underwood 
hrd.morales@gmail.com (909) 
227-7697 
Winston 
Patrick Warner, 311 Winston Ave. 
walfordp40@gmail.com  
Rebecca Dineen, 421 Winston 
Ave. 
rsdineen@hotmail.com (443) 
562-0910 

RADNOR WINSTON 
BUGLE 
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Neighborhood heroes 
A big thank you to two 
neighbors who have taken on a 
local landscape problem. Lou 
Curran on Underwood and Lia 
Purpura on Norwood have 
each been tackling the post 
office grounds.
Lou has been mowing the 
grounds, removing vines and 
working hard on cleaning up 
the weed infested hedges.
Lia arranged for plant 
donations from neighbors and 
has been nurturing the beds by 
the entrance including regularly 
hauling water from the 
community garden a block 
away.
Thank you, Lou and Lia, for 
spiffing up this critical property 
for all us!

Neighborhood Directory 
Data Collection Form
If you haven’t completed the 
online google form, you can fill 
this out and drop it off at 308 
Radnor

First Name:

Last Name: 

House number:

Street name:

home phone:

mobile phone:

email:

Can you recommend any 
small businesses that are 
not local storefronts but do 
substantial business in our 
neighborhood? 

Halloween Parade Returns! 
The parade will take place on 

Saturday, October 31 at 4:00 pm 

starting at the Loyola parking lot 

between Winston and Notre 

Dame, where we will congregate 

in a socially distanced manner: 

six feet apart with masks 

covering mouth and nose (and 

no, your rubber or plastic 

werewolf mask doesn’t count).

There are a number of ways to get involved: 

RSVP: Fill out the Google Form coming soon in your email to let us 

know how many people in your family will be marching in the parade 

and then come and join us, or email your rsvp to 

davrooom@gmail.com.  

VOLUNTEER: Contact Linda Maizels (lmaizels27@gmail.com) if you 

want to be a parade marshal, which will include directing foot traffic and 

handing out hand sanitizer and goody bags. Although it is not required, 

it would be great if you would wear a costume.

SPECTATE: Contact nobody and just come out to watch the parade. 

Hang out on your porch or front lawn, dress in costume, decorate your 

house, wave to the kids, and contribute to the general (but still safe) 

Halloween hoopla! 

Please do not hand out Halloween treats to the parade marchers 

so we can avoid unnecessary contact. Parade marshals will 
provide goody bags to the marchers.
 PLEASE KEEP IN MIND THAT MASKS AND SOCIAL DISTANCING 

ARE REQUIRED FOR ANY AND ALL PARTICIPATION.

Questions? Reach to Dave LaSalle at davrooom@gmail.com
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Make Your Voice Heard! 
Census 2020 and Election Day Nov. 3
Help make sure Radnor-Winston gets counted! 

1.Respond to the 2020 Census if you haven’t already! Baltimore receives taxpayer 
funds based on these numbers: https://2020census.gov
2.Vote by November 3! Make sure our elected officials know we are an active 
neighborhood! Lots of options:

Vote by Mail
•Request your ballot online ASAP (deadline Oct. 20): http://bit.ly/RequestMDBallot
•Mail your ballot ASAP at our friendly neighborhood post office! 4904 York Road
•Drop off your ballot at our closest Drop Boxes:

oMorgan State Hurt Gymnasium, 1700 E. Cold Spring Ave. (open now)
oBaltimore Museum of Art, 10 Museum Drive (open now)
oLeith Walk Elementary/Middle School, 5915 Glennor Rd. (opens by Oct. 17)
oBarclay Elementary School, 2900 Barclay St. (opens by Oct. 17)

Vote in Person
oEarly (Oct. 26-Nov. 2, 7:00 am – 8:00 pm)

oMorgan State Hurt Gymnasium, 1700 E. Cold Spring Ave.
oIf you requested a mail-in ballot, you will need to fill out a provisional ballot.

oNovember 3, 7:00 am – 8:00 pm
oLeith Walk Elementary/Middle School, 5915 Glennor Rd.
oBarclay Elementary School, 2900 Barclay St.
oIf you requested a mail-in ballot, you will need to fill out a provisional ballot.

https://2020census.gov
http://bit.ly/RequestMDBallot
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